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Title:  
Feedback from the meeting 30 April 2007

Recommendations
1
Salford Council has very few listed buildings. Members recommend that there needs to be improved dialogue before any applications relating to listed buildings are submitted to the planning panel. The Council should be looking at alternative routes for funding for the existing listed buildings and becoming more pro-active as an authority ensuring sensitive use of these buildings and ongoing maintenance.
2
Eddy Rhead from the 20th Century Society currently has good communication and working relationship with the council's conservation officer. Members recognise this and recommend this dialogue continues and that the views of the society are taken into account in relevant planning applications.
3
20th Century Society are worried about the future of Barton Aerodrome and would like to be included in any future discussions, due to the number of listed buildings on this site. Members are in agreement with the society and recommend that they are included in future dialogue and consideration is given to making this area into a conservation area.
Actions: 
None







Executive summary:

This report informs officers and members of the matters considered by EH&P Scrutiny, planning sub group on 30 April, 2007. The issue for consideration was:-

· Listed buildings in Salford and the work of the 20th Century Society
Background documents:
 None

Source of funding:

Not applicable________________________________
Contact officer: 
     Linda Sharples 
     Scrutiny Support Officer


 Tel: 


     0161 793 3530        E-mail: linda.sharples@salford.gov.uk

Ward(s) to which the report relates:
All

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
    


DETAILS

Issues considered

Members requested that a representative from the 20th Century Society attended the meeting to inform them about the work that is undertaken by the group. Eddy Rhead attended on behalf of the society.
The group is made up of volunteers and the remit is for buildings from 1914 to present day. Funding comes from subscriptions and some grant money. In the past communication with the council has been a problem, however 20 Century have been named as statutory consultees resulting in improved communication. Members recognise this and have recommended that this improved dialogue continues.
20th Century can be contacted by members of the public and also welcome contact from councillors on a formal and informal basis.

Eddy is currently looking at post war buildings in the North West, he will also look at the sculptures outside the Maxwell Building on the University Campus to see if these can be listed.

Discussion took place around pastiche and the concept of playing with history by trying to recreate something that may not have existed in the original building. It is important to accept that buildings do evolve, members agreed with this.

Salford has very few listed buildings, therefore it was felt that the ones we do have should be properly maintained. Funding opportunities should be explored to ensure that the buildings are kept in good repair. If an application is submitted for a listed building, members felt that discussions should be taking place prior to this going before the planning panel. Officers should ensure that these buildings and applications are dealt with sensitively.
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